
 
 

Research August 2019 in 

Ketternschwalbach and Panrod 
for 

Hans Wiederwachs, born 1625 
 

 

What did we know? 

 

His son (Alexander) and grandson (Johan Heinrich Cristophel) appear to have lived lived in 

Ketternschwalbach, Briehardt, and Panrod.  In 1707-1710, Johan Heinrich Cristophel traveled to Hoog, 

then England, then on to New York. 

    

What did we find? 

 

By the help of two local researchers from the area we found original records of church documents and 

invoices, partly dating back to 1630 

 

 

 
 

 

What else? 

 

The two researchers Mr. Alberti and Mr. Wukash took us along the lillte towns, into the church, into the 

very old steep and high wooden church tower and had prepared copies of the records for our visitors to 

take back home. They also received a book from the area as a present. 

 

What had impressed us most? 

 

Mail after the tour from our client J.W. :  

“The connections in those small towns will be something I always remember. It was amazing to 

see those old records and documents, and to hear more about life in their world. With Mr. 

Wukash, one thing I will always remember is him talking about his “mixed” marriage and then 
telling us so earnestly that no matter the religion or culture, what matters is in the heart. Coming 

from an older man in a small conservative town, that’s touching.” 



 



 



 



 



 


